
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
I would like to raise my concern about the use of palm oil and the implecation on forestry. 
The clear labelling of all products containing Palm oil should go ahead so all consumers can 
make a choice. 
  
Mark Maish 
England 
  
I have visited relatives in Australia on 3 occasions now so labelling both in Australia and the 
UK should be implemented for the greater good. 
  
Thankyou for Listening 
  
Regards Mark Maish 
 


